## Willow Class Newsletter

## Friday 27th September



















Willow class have enjoyed their week. Some highlights have been jumping in puddles in the playground and exploring the mud kitchen in forest school. The children have also started exploring some new sensory materials such as; crushing pasta in a bag and making marks in glittery glue in a bag. The children have continued to practice their computing skills with cause and effect toys.

Have a great weekend!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty, Mrs Shetty, Mrs Kam

## Messages

Well done to Ellis for winning the Kimmy Kind award for Willow class this week. This was awarded for using kind hands with all the children in Willow class.

Reminder to all parents that we play outside in all weather and go to forest school where it can be muddy. Please send in spare clothes and waterproofs so we can ensure the children are clean and dry when we come back in.

Thank you!